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UNL Extension Website Provides Drought Information
University of Nebraska Extension has created a new website that offers resources of the Institute of
Agriculture and Natural Resources for those dealing with the effects of drought.

The new site — droughtresources.unl.edu — includes links to information on crops, livestock,
economics, water, families, and home and garden. It will include the latest weather forecasts from
state climatologist Al Dutcher, along with links to programs like “Market Journal,” Crop Watch, and
“Backyard Farmer. UNL Extension publications and news releases, and links to other outside
resources will also be available.
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